
The Online Safety Act is Australia’s legal framework that
promotes a safer digital ecosystem and seeks to prevent online
harms.

The Act is currently under review, and the review will consider
the need for further protections to address online harms and
what steps can be taken to ensure the tech industry acts in the
best interests of children on their services.

The reviewer must report back to the Australian Government by
31 October 2024, and then the Government will respond to the
review’s recommendations including through amended
legislation.  

In consultation with survivors, IJM provided specific
recommendations for how the Government should protect
children from this kind of abuse. You can read our submission
here. 

Find out more about the review process here. 
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